
CAUSE ADVISORY
Are you a Union member & still Need a Vaccine ?

Let your Union help !

============================================

CUSD Union Members,

CAUSE Leadership encourages all District personnel to pursue the COVID vaccine.  We continue to hear 
that District employees who reside in Santa Barbara County have experienced difficulty acquiring their 
shots; especially when compared to surrounding counties. 

In an effort to assist Union members, we have been working with the Tri-County Central Labor 
Council to support unvaccinated employees.  If you are interested in getting vaccinated over the Spring 
Break holiday, please contact Union leadership immediately. You may confirm your interest by 
responding directly to this email. 

We are currently scheduling for a Wednesday, March 24th, vaccine event in Ventura County.  We have 
been advised that as many as twenty shots may be available.  These shots will be offered to Union 
members who schedule with us on a 'first come first serve' basis.  

Once we hear from you, more information will be provided.  

In Unity,

~ CAUSE Leadership

============================================

* C.A.U.S.E. - Yes We Can ! *


